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Calabasas to Issue Fines for Not Wearing Face 

Masks 
 
Beginning Monday July 20, those within the City of Calabasas who are not 
wearing masks in public will be subject to a $100 fine. At its July 15 meeting, 
the Calabasas City Council voted to enforce a section of the Calabasas 
Municipal Code and Calabasas Executive Order 2020-07 that requires people 
to wear masks in public, including when traveling to and inside Calabasas 
businesses, or if they cannot maintain social distancing when encountering 
others outside of their immediate household.  
 
“We do not want to do this,” said Calabasas Mayor Alicia Weintraub in a letter 
to the community, “but we have to start taking this mask order seriously.  
Many people do take it seriously and wear face coverings and we thank you, 
but many others choose not to and the complaints coming into City Hall are 
rising by the day.”  
  
The measure is in line with new, strict guidelines issued by the State of 
California and Los Angeles County. 
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